
Hello. This message is to add my support and encourage the City Council to increase the amount of 

parkland in our city. I am a long time Guelph resident and supporter of the plan to preserve the lands at 

the old Ontario Reformatory for public use as parkland. This area is of particular environmental and 

historical importance. Please add my name to the list of concerned citizens who support this initiative as 

well as increase the number of green space for public use in Guelph. 

sincerely, 

Keith Brown 


